
operation in the international field which has long been a feature of Swedish-

Canadian relations. Mr. Jan Prawitz, Adviser to the Swedish Disarmament

Delegation, held informal discussions with Canadian officials on disarmament

matters and nuclear safeguards, and two officials from the Swedish Informatio$

Collegiate exchanged views on the co-ordination of information activities overseas

with members of the Department of External Affairs.

Prince Sadruddin Aga Khan, the United Nations High Commissioner for

Refugees, visited Canada on December 12 and 13. This was the first visit to

/ cheque for $350,000, Canada's contribution for 1966 to the United Nations Refugee
und, is received in Geneva by Prince Sadruddin Aga Khan, the United Nations High
-«mmissioner for Refugees (left), from Mr. S. F. Rae, Ambassador and Permanent
'=presentative to the -Permanent Mission of Canada to the European Office of the United

Platïons.
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